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Anna Martinez <anna.martinez@lacity.org> Mon, May 14, 2018 at 1:04 PM
To: Michael Espinosa <michael.espinosa@lacity.org>, Gloria Pinon <gloria.pinon@]acity.org>

Please see email below.
Anna Martinez

Office of the City Clerk
200 N. Spring St., Rm. 360
Los Angeles, CA 90012
213-978-1025
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---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Robert Schwartz <robert@seismicpictures.com>
Date: Mon, May 14, 2018 at 12:57 PM

Subject: RE: CF-16-0461

To: david.ryu@lacity.org

Cc: cityclerk@lacity.org

Dear Mr. Ryu,

Please do not act on Council File CF-16-0461 tomorrow. The entire idea has no long range thinking in mind for our city,
its planning, and the preservation of our environment which already has numerous issues to solve. I've read numerous
articles, but the one that sticks in my thoughts was this one by Casey Maddren.

If you haven’t seen it, you might want to give it a few minutes.

We Need Trees, Not Fees
http://citywatchla.com/index.php/los-angeles/15406-we-need-trees-not-fees

Thank you,

Robert Schwartz
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Raleigh Studios (Hollywood)
5358 Melrose Avenue
Suite 218 West
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Fwd: File# CF-16-0461

1 message

Gloria Pinon <gloria.pinon@]lacity.org>
To: Michael Espinosa <michael.espinosa@lacity.org>
Cc: Anna Martinez <anna.martinez@lacity.org>

Please see below email.

Gloria Pifion

Office of the City Clerk
Tel. (213) 978-1022

Fax (213) 978-1027

Mail Stop #160-01
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---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Suzanne Woodworth <suziejo@sbcglobal.net>
Date: Sat, May 12, 2018 at 4:16 PM

Subject: File# CF-16-0461

To: Councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org

Cc: cityclerk@lacity.org

To Councilman Blumenfield:

Sir:

Michael Espinosa <michael.espinosa@lacity.org>

Mon, May 14, 2018 at 8:52 AM

It is a terrible idea to pay developers to remove mature trees and to have them replaced with saplings. Not only do the

trees remove

harmful gases from the atmosphere they provide desperately needed shade and homes for birds and animals and yes
bees. If we continue to destroy what is needed for life to survive there will be nothing left on our planet. We will be come
like so many other countries that do not appreciate what they have and continually destroy. | have a friend who lives in
Panama and showed me pictures of the destruction that happens on a daily basis. There is no respect for anything of
historical significance, (torn down). trees (cut down) and all birds and animals that live in them destroyed. | moved into
my home in 1972. There have been numerous trees cut down, some needed to be removed and others just plain
removed. Nothing was ever planted to replace the removed trees as is supposed to be. Don't let Los Angeles be

destroyed.

Thank You.

Suzanne Woodworth
Woodland Hills



